
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 19 October 2022 09:35 
To: Maya De Souz' via DPNF committee; Rav Curry; John Slater; Planning; 
Stephen Ainger 
Subject: Eileen W: Dartmouth Park tree comments. 19/10/22 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers, 
 
List  703 
No tree applications 
 
List 704 
No tree applications 
 
List 705 
2022/4171/T. 16 Dartmouth Park Road 
Re: the proposed felling of the Gleditsia (T1) and the Snake Bark Maple (T2).  I 
have read the Tree Report by K Martin Tree Consultancy.  I have viewed T2 and 
noted that the bracket fungus was removed, but also that spores were found 
in the house and that  the owner is affected by them.  Approximately 30% of 
the cross section of the trunk of T1 is diseased, and therefore I do not object to 
its felling.  You may/may not decide to fell T2 as the bracket fungus was small, 
but the owner’s health must also be considered.   
I do support the replacement of either tree  with suitable, native species. 
 
Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott 
 


